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October 26th, 2020

Morning Procedure Reminders - Sophomore

Parents are reminded that after dropping off

your student in the morning at their entrance,

you must turn right, merge into the traffic

entering from Harpersville, and wind through

the main parking lot. Trying to go straight and

take a direct left to go to the light is unsafe for

you and drivers coming into the school. Please

do not take shortcuts for the safety of all.

During morning drop-offs parents are required to wait until their student has been
temperature checked before departing. If your student is not in the building by 7:45 am they
are considered late and parents must wait a few minutes until their student is temperature
checked before departing.

Report Cards will be sent out electronically by email on
Friday, October 30, 2020. The link for report cards will be
available for two weeks. If for some reason you do not
receive an email with your student’s report card please
contact Mrs. Padilla.

Portraits and Student ID cards - your student will be receiving their portrait form with their
proof displayed in their Homeroom on Tuesday, October 27,2020. You will be able to order
portraits directly from the paper form or online with a special code listed on the form. If your
student is virtual please contact Mrs. Padilla.

Digital Engagement Ambassadors - If you are interested in
sharing your PC experience with current, prospective, and
past families through digital platforms, like Zoom, Facebook,
Instagram, & More - contact Mrs. LeMaster for more
information today!

Help spread the word about PC! Our Fall Open
House takes place on November 4th from 5:00
pm-7:00 pm. Appointments are required! Share
the sign up link. Remember, you get a referral
discount for bringing in new families - up to
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$2,000 each year!

Senior Parents/ Guardians, please be on the lookout for an email this week regarding
information on cap and gown orders for your senior.

Newest update from Virginia Department of Health. // VIRGINIA
Comparing symptoms of Allergies, Cold, Strep Throat, Flu, ('))FE';’I*E';TL'}"I_E'NT
COVID-19. Feeling Sick?

: : To protect the health and promote the

well-being of all people in Virginia.

The PC Experience Project is open to parents/guardians who want to
share their experiences, ideas, and feedback to members of the
administration and faculty. While this opportunity is open to all, space is
limited. Be part of the PC Experience Project!

Be on the lookout for our new student newsletter : Knights Round Table coming THIS
Thursday. This newsletter will be sent out to students each Thursday afternoon with
information relevant to the following week and beyond, if necessary. There will also be a link
in the Knightline to the Knights Round Table newsletter so you know what was relayed the
Thursday before each Knightline.

Athletics

Boys Volleyball meets every Tuesday and
Thursday in the Aux gym at 3:30 pm - 5:30
pm. Everyone is welcome! You don’t know
how to play? It's OK. You will learn. You play
another sport? That’s great! We will work
with you. Questions. See Ms. Gomez_in Rm.
106. Go KNIGHTS!

Girls Basketball workouts are every Monday and Wednesday | ‘ 4
after school. Please reach out to Coach Cox or 757-618-0797 AL
with any questions. :
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Student Activities
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Club Meetings begin at 2:30 pm and are open to both Virtual and On-Campus
Learners. Please take a look at some of our offerings and share with your student. While
participating in clubs is not a requirement — it is highly encouraged! Your student, whether in
person or virtual will have the opportunity to join! Students should listen to morning
announcements, review the Club And Activity Calendar AND check the student newsletter:
Knights Round Table that has been shared with all students.

The Sophomore class is sponsoring a Halloween Face

Mask contest on Friday October 30 in conjunction with our

Halloween Tag Day. Virtual and in person students can

participate by decorating a disposable face mask and

wearing it to school on Oct. 30th. 1st, 2nd, & 3rd place

prizes will be awarded based on craftsmanship, creativity, &

effort. Awards will also be given for the funniest, most

creative, and most Halloweeny mask! Violent, political, and

inappropriate imagery is prohibited and store bought

(already decorated) masks will be disqualified. Students

may wear face paint that corresponds with their decorated

mask, but may not wear any other type of costume. (Halloween hats, headbands, etc. are
allowed.) If students would also like to participate in the tag day, regular tag day rules apply.
Students participating in the tag day should wear Halloween colors (black, orange, purple,
green) and bring $1.

St. Vincent Club will meet Tuesday, October 27 at 2:30p.m. to prepare the letters for
delivery to the nursing homes and spend some time in prayer. All are welcome to join.

Blue Crew's next meeting is scheduled for Thursday
October 29 at 2:30 pm in Room 106. If you have any
questions, see Ms. Gomez For our Virtual Students, the
zoom link

The Green Club will meet Wednesday October 28 at
2:30 pm in the library.

Volunteer Opportunities

The Knight’s Spirit Shop is now open for business and we need help selling inventory.
The Spirit Shop will be open every other Wednesday during dismissal and Activity Block from
2:00 pm — 3:00 pm. Click the link to sign up for the day and time that works best for you.
Questions, contact Cody Wiley at 757-596-7247 Ext. 118

Bingo is Back and Volunteers are Needed! The Knights of
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Columbus Council 5480 has restarted. They are continuing to M
update their protocols for bingo workers to follow the current social

distancing guidelines. They are in need of adults who are KorF (G
comfortable working with the public under these circumstances.
Masks and gloves will be mandatory for volunteers.

Volunteers are in need from 5:30 pm - 10:30 pm on Thursdays.

It is a NON-smoking environment.

Students are NOT permitted to volunteer.

The Knights of Columbus provide a significant amount of money to
Peninsula Catholic each year which allows us to keep tuition as low as possible. Since many
of the members are elderly, they are not able to volunteer at this time; therefore, they are
expecting a shortage of regular bingo workers. We need your help. If you are able to
volunteer for bingo a Thursday in the future, please contact Patrick McFadden to secure
your spot. It is a great way to satisfy your family volunteer hours.

Some pictures were taken prior to March 13, 2020.
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